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Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

27th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Today is the last day before the half term break. All pupils will return to school on 
Monday June 6th.   
 
Your child’s Personal Learning Plan is included with this letter showing all the targets 
achieved this term. Well done everyone. Those of you who signed up for access to 
online learning records will have received an email with the link to this term’s example.  
This half term you can see records for; 
 

• Key Stage 1 - Topic 

• Key Stage 2 - Science 

• Key Stage 3 - Cooking 
 
Do let us have your feedback -  we’d love to hear what you think.  
 
We hope you enjoyed the dance showcase this week - all the pupils who took part did 
an amazing job.  
Magpie Dance have free online dance workshops for those who are interested – you 
can find out more on our website here: https://spa-education.org/spa-school-
camberwell/parents-c/useful-information 
 
Thanks to Lauren for the Mindapples sessions this week. She will be running a follow 
up meeting later in the term.  
 
We will be inviting you to afternoon tea next term to offer a chance to relax and meet 
with parents and carers across the key stages.  
 
Have a wonderful week and enjoy the bank holidays.  
   
 
Best wishes,  

 
 
 

Steph Lea 
Headteacher 
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